
From: Mayra
To: USCIS FR Comment
Cc: tlc.chicago; H2A, Ombudsman - ETA
Subject: Form I-129
Date: Friday, July 22, 2016 12:24:01 PM

I have been processing H2A Documents for 18 years.  I have found
that there is excessive redundancy in Forms I-129,  ETA 9142 and ETA
790.
 
My suggestion is to consolidate the three forms into one.  This would
result in reducing:
 

1.    Errors which may occur every time the information has to be
entered on a new form.

2.    Paperwork which would save our trees.
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 
Sincerely,
Mayra Diaz Ballard
H2A Agent
Mayfield KY
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